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Dear Pastor, 

 

It is my real joy to be able to recommend David & Sheila Crossman, 

missionaries with Baptist Missions To Forgotten Peoples, Inc. They 

have been with us since 2004. They are now faithfully serving the 

Lord to the prison ministry in Canada, which is a needy and 

overlooked ministry in that country. 

 

Being born in Canada, Brother Crossman has Canadian citizenship. 

This is a real advantage to them and has opened many doors of 

opportunities for service. To my knowledge, there is very little being 

done to reach the inmates with the Gospel in the prisons of Canada.  

 

They stepped out by faith knowing the Lord has called them to reach 

those who have been chained by sin and basically overlooked with the 

Gospel. In this day and age when many are seeking the limelight in 

the service of the Lord, it is so refreshing to see a couple yield their 

lives to work in a ministry to unshackle men and women from sin 

with the power of the Word of God. 

 

In 2011 they moved to Prince Albert, Saskatchewan where they joined 

Beulah Land Baptist Church..  They were able to establish an RU 

program in the church and add faith-based addiction programs in 

prisons. A home for ladies is a future goal.  At present they have six 

faith-based addictions programs operating in two facilities, plus 

chapels, one faith-based anger management class and work regularly 

on a native reserve.  

 

I would like to encourage you to have David & Sheila Crossman 

present their ministry in your church and consider them for 

missionary support. I know that they would be a blessing to you and 

your church.  

 

Thank you for this consideration. 

 

Yours for Souls for Christ, 

  

 
 

Dr. Gene Burge 

Psalm 126:5-6 

Email: gburge@bmfp.org 

Webpage: bmfp.org 
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